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Agenda Item 
Item 4. B. – Presentation og Fen Stewardship Plan 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

Young Environmental has been developing a LMRWD Stewardship Plan for the calcareous fens located within 

the boundaries of the LMRWD.  The first steps in the development of the plan were to undertake a gap analysis 

to determine if additional data was needed to develop the Plan.  Relevés were conducted.  A relevé is a type of 

analysis where a number of small plots of vegetation are analyzed as a sample of a wider area. Well monitoring 

data was analyzed and considered. 

The DNR was included in the development of the plan, although participation by the DNR was limited because of 

funding availability. 

The Plan is now ready to present to the Board.  The final report will be available for approval by the Board at the 

March Board of Managers meeting. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action is recommended.  Feedback will be taken from the Board 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 


